
City of Bellefontaine Neighbors 

Planning and Zoning Commission Minutes 

April 11, 2016 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Stolte at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Present:  Chairman Stolte; members Baker, Barrett, Bogaski, Borzymowski, Wiese; City Inspector Raben;  

Alderman Jordan; Mayor Doerr 

  

Excused:         City Inspector Lum 

 

The minutes of the March 14, 2016 meeting were reviewed.  A motion to approve the minutes was made by 

Bogaski and seconded by Baker.  Motion passed unanimously. 

 

Agenda: 

 

There were no items on the agenda for the April meeting. 

  

Since there are some new members on the Planning and Zoning Commission, Chairman Stolte emphasized the 

importance of the Commission.  He stated that, as an advisory board, the work that they do helps the Mayor and 

the Board of Aldermen make informed decisions.  The Mayor thanked the members for their time. 

 

The Mayor informed the Planning and Zoning members of some of the plans for the Bissel Hills Shopping 

Center.  Plans to re-do the parking lot and install new lights will take place in June, after the new loading dock 

is added to the south side of the market.  

    

 There being no further business, a motion to adjourn was made at 7:25 p.m. by Borzymowski, seconded by 

Wiese.  The motion passed unanimously. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Bob Stolte 

 

 

The next meeting of the Planning and Zoning Commission will be held on May 9, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. 


